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Dear Pastor, 

Did you know that every 60 seconds, a child dies of Malaria? This is not a reality I want to live with, and there is something our church can do about it. A $6 bed net is all it takes to help prevent a child from contracting this deadly disease. While $6 may not be more than a cup of coffee to us, it can mean the difference between life and death to a child in Africa. I believe every person in our congregation can rally to provide a bed net to a needy child overseas. We can do this by hosting Malaria Sunday.  

On May 20th, churches around the nation will be joining together to host this special event. Malaria Sunday is designed to take place during our normal weekend service, and World Vision will equip us with everything we need to host at our church – and for FREE! We will be provided with a sample bed net, videos, the latest information, and even a sample sermon if you would like to use it!

To find out more, visit www.worldvision.org/malariasunday. Malaria is a battle that can be won, and we can join in on the fight. Let’s take this opportunity to respond to the call God has put on our lives to act justly and care for those in need. 

Sincerely, 
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